
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Nature Friendly Schools project 
 

We are very lucky this year to be taking part in the Nature Friendly Schools project, 

where it has been decided that our school grounds are to be improved.  The aim is to 

provide a sensory garden and wildlife areas for nature and for learning.  Your 

children will be involved in this process, by getting the chance to build bug hotels, 

clear areas ready for planting and sow wildflower seeds for the whole school to 

enjoy and learn about in the summer months onwards. 

 

On Friday 6th March, all three Year 4 classes will be having a session outside led by 

the Essex Wildlife Trust.  They will be going whatever the weather, so will need 

appropriate clothing that they can come to school in and wear all day.  They will 

need an old coat, warm clothes such as thick cosy trousers i.e. jogging bottoms also 

layers e.g. t-shirt, long sleeve shirt and a jumper will be necessary.  Please note they 

may get muddy!  If it is raining, we have a supply of waterproof tops, trousers and 

wellington boots that the children can borrow for their session.  Appropriate 

footwear is a must, such as wellies, as they are waterproof and ready for gardening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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